
 
 
 

Town of Pike Road  
9575 Vaughn Road 
Pike Road, AL 36064 
August 11, 2023 
 

A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"Happy first week of school, Pike Road! We look forward to what this new school year and all its opportunities 

will bring for us. Remember to share all of your back-to-school pictures with us using #mypikeroad! 

This upcoming Tuesday, show off your hometown pride for City Hall Selfie Day! Snap a picture in front of Pike 

Road Town Hall and use the hashtags #CityHallSelfieDay and #MyPikeRoad to participate. We love where we 

live, and we want to show off what makes the Town of Pike Road our home. 

Don't forget about Mondays with the Mayor on Aug. 21! This is such a special way for us to connect with each 

other about Pike Road and all it has coming up, and we want to hear from you! Meet us at the Pike Road 

Veterans Pavilion to join the conversation. 

We are also getting excited for our Wreath Making with Forest Products Workshop! Participants will get to 

learn the ins and outs of wreath making, from symmetry to product selection, at this Agriculture & 

Stewardship Workshop. Register to craft your very own wreath to take home! 

Of course, the Pike Road Arts Center always has something for us to enjoy! Art Talk & Tea returns on Aug. 27, 

and we can't wait to hear from Tara Cady Sartorius as she leads this event. And although the Oil Painting 

Workshop with John Guernsey is full, you can still take the opportunity to meet with John at Meet & Greet The 

Artist: John Guernsey on Aug. 30! 

With the school year starting up, everything can start to get a bit hectic. Make sure to connect with us at 

@townofpikeroad on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter so you never miss an event. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


